
Date : 9/3/2012 3:03:55 PM
From : "Bown, Charles W."
To : "'plwilson@mhi.ca'" 
Subject : Re: Draft Final report - MHI DG3 review

Thank-you, Paul. I look forward to seeing you on Wednesday.
Charles 

Sent Via BlackBerry

From: Paul Wilson <plwilson@mhi.ca> 
To: Bown, Charles W. 
Sent: Mon Sep 03 14:59:07 2012
Subject: Draft Final report - MHI DG3 review 

Hello Charles,  please find enclosed the Final Draft of the DG3 review by MHI.  There are a few items I plan to review with Nalcor this week to
ensure that they are factual and the wording acceptable.  This final draft contains the Executive Summary, material revised as a result of our
meeting with Nalcor and yourself in Winnipeg, plus answers and documents provided subsequent to the last draft.  Your input is welcome to
ensure we have provided a document useable for your purposes.  Please feel free to share this with Nalcor, if you so choose, in preparation of
our visit this week. 
 
My wind assessment technical team has been busy this weekend drafting the technical draft for our discussions this week with Nalcor and
yourself.  This document I wish to review tomorrow with them during the trip to St. Johns so I won’t be able to get you and advance copy until
later tomorrow night.  I understand that you are available only this Wednesday, so we will have to review both of these documents at that
time.  I have an early morning Board meeting for which I will teleconference in from St. John’s but the team will available to meet after 11:00
am. 
 
I hope your trip to Europe was fruitful and I look forward to delivering the final versions of these reports late next week.
 
My regards,
 
Paul Wilson, P. Eng.
Managing Director, Subsidiary Operations
Manitoba Hydro International Ltd.
211 Commerce Drive
Winnipeg, MB  R3P 1A3
Canada
P: +1 204 989-1271
F: +1 204 475-7745
M: +1 204 510-1271
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